
 

 

 

West Coast Active Living 

Box 56 

Exeter, Ontario N0M 1S6 

WCAL@hay.net 

 

 

 

 

RE: Family Day Event in South Huron -Sponsorship Request 

Dear Mayor Finch, Deputy Mayor Dietrich, and Council Members Oke, Neeb, Dietrich, Vaughan, 

and Haggitt 

 

We are writing to request your sponsorship for Family Day in South Huron. We believe this 

event fosters community engagement and celebration. The number of nonprofits and charities 

that have come together to celebrate and support other nonprofits is phenomenal. 

Your support will help ensure the success of these gatherings, allowing us to continue providing 

meaningful opportunities for connection and celebration. We are asking you to forgo the 

banquet hall and kitchen rental costs for the day of Feb 17/2025.  

 Your involvement will make a significant impact on our community.  We would be pleased to 

have the logo of the Municipality attached to the sponsorship list on the posters we have 

attached. 

We look forward to the opportunity to partner with you and hope to see you at the event. 

Sincerely, 

The Board of Directors 

West Coast Active Living 

 


